
Dear Senator Floyd Prozanski, chair: 
 
I support SB 1008 and urge you to do the same.  Too many youth are caught in a trap of poverty with all 
that implies and a lack of opportunity.  A second look after a period of incarceration allows them to 
show that they can be responsible and can be rehabilitated.  Not only is this humane, but it would save 
the tax payer money by avoiding an overly long incarceration. 
 
Thanks for your efforts in this regard. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Roberta Palmer 
 


